
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Tuesday, 1

st

 

 
 

 
April 2020 

BMA House 

43 Victoria Street 

Hamilton HM 12 Bermuda 

P. O. Box 2447 

Hamilton HM JX Bermuda 

tel: 1 (441) 295 5278   fax: 1 (441) 292 7421 
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NOTICE 
 

 
 

Assessment and Licensing Committee Meeting – “Good Friday Holiday” 
 

 
Good day all, 

 

 
 

Please be advised that due to the upcoming Good Friday holiday on Friday, 10
th  

April 2020, 

applications for review by the Assessment and Licensing Committee (ALC) will be deliberated on 

Thursday, 9
th   

April 2020.  The ALC applications must be submitted no later than 5:00 p.m. on 

Monday, 6
th  

April 2020. 

 

Given the Authority’s offices are closed due to Covid-19, please submit all applications in electronic 

form only Mellisa Burgess at  mlburgess@bma.bm and Treasa Walker at  twalker@bma.bm. 
 

 
 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mellisa Burgess 

Deputy Director – Licensing & Authorisations 

Bermuda Monetary Authority 
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